
Chair of Governors 

Eastchurch Church of England Primary School 

Warden Road 

Eastchurch 

Kent 

ME12 4EJ 

Tel: 01795 880279 

 

 

Dear Applicant, 

 

I would like to welcome you to apply for the position of Head Teacher at our 

school. I must say this is a fantastic time for any individual keen to be a part of an 

exciting period in the school's development and history. 

 

I truly believe that the opportunity for self-development and personal professional 

enhancement at this time in the school's journey is unrivalled! 

 

You will find the Governing Board and staff a friendly and supportive group of 

dedicated people who have the children at the heart of all their thinking and 

planning.  You will also find our parents are extremely supportive.  Our distinctive 

school ethos arises from the Christian values. 

 

We experience the school as a joyful community with a family feel where the 

children and staff alike strive for improvement, don't shy away from challenges 

and celebrate frequently. 

 

Our school is very much part of the strong community that exists on the Isle of 

Sheppey and we embrace community life. It's a privilege to take advantage of the 

local facilities as we are situated close to nationally recognised Nature Reserves, 

beautiful beaches and our unique environmental setting in North Kent. Our school 

is located in the rural part of Sheppey, based on two sites that are separated by just 

three miles. The historic villages of Eastchurch and Leysdown (both having 

significance in aviation history) reflect upon the diverse resident population. Our 

children are encouraged to look beyond the local community and consider their 

place in the wider world. 

 

We are also very keen to investigate and make strides in educational development 

and initiatives.  For example, we are striving to find new and intuitive ways to use 



technology that are matched to the child’s education and to develop that 

technology as an engaging tool rather than just a lesson. 

 

We look forward to receiving your application and to learning what we can do 

together for our school community - pupils, staff, parents and governors – and its 

Christian life. 

 

As a part of the appointment process visits to the school will be strongly 

encouraged. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Andy Booth 

Chairman of Governors. 

 

 


